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PUBLIC NOTICE
2400 WEST ROAD CLOSURE

Please be advised the Cache County Public Works Department will be closing 2400 W (Between Hwy 101 south to 5700 S)
for road construction beginning (Monday, August 26th through Thursday, August 29th. The closure will be in effect daily from
8:00 am to 5:30 pm to all through traffic from 6600 South to Hwy 101. Access to residents and businesses will be maintained.

County Crews will be conducting road construction along 2400 West between Hwy 101 & 5700 South.

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to the Cache County Road
Division at 435-755-1560. ‘
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